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	 To St Marys Church
I wanted to write to share the news that after an amazingly exciting and challenging year we can now clearly state that the purchase of Windmill Farm Conference Centre will be going ahead next month.

Thanks to the amazing generosity of so many,
I was given a bank statement by Tessa yesterday, which shows the required sum for the purchase is now in the A+ account and preparations are now under way to organise the papers and the money transfer for the purchase.

What a year!
We as a team here at A+ have been hugely encouraged by such depth of support and encouragement, and often humbled by examples of sacrificial giving.
To all who have been part of this unique and strategic adventure, a heartfelt and very warm ‘thank you’.
 




Celebration & Invitation for Spring 2015
We will be in touch about a Celebration and official opening of A+ at Windmill Farm to be held in the spring (and there will be an opportunity to stay over at the centre for those with further to travel!).
 
We hope you will join us in celebration and thanksgiving for this momentous news.
Jon Cox

Executive Director
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